
 

 

Big Sky Board Report  

 

 

Dear School Board Members, 

 

Oki! What a gorgeous day! The sun is shining with a warming gentle touch. There is definitely a 

newness all around and our students are full of excitement like frisky colts. 

 

When the pupils found out that Mrs. Juneau may not be coming back they were so unhappy! 

They looked forward to her visits. 

 

We will be starting our Smarter Balance testing during the week of May 8, 2017. There will be 

14 students in grades 3-8 participating. Goals are set high for their success. The first and second 

graders are doing very well in their studies. One of the first graders still says "that he loves to 

read". 

 

Our graduation date is set for June 1, 2017.  We will have two young ladies graduating with high 

honors. I would consider myself spoiled to have a classroom full of such outstanding students. 

Our joy has been being part of their lives for all of their schooling. I believe we must find that 

joy in all our students. Please stop and smell the roses in your lives. 

 

Take care and thanks for all you do! 

 

Dan Anderson 


